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(10/04/2023) 
 
 
Improved Packaging for Single-In-Line Reed Relays 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer,  
 
Following our PCN dated 08/31/2023 to announce the improved packaging for Single-In-Line Reed Relays 
with added EPE foam between tubes inside the inner box as protective wrapping to reduce the risk of 
damage during transportation, Littelfuse would like to notify you of an additional change of the new MOQs 
for some of the reed relays. Please refer to the table below. 
 
Table 1: Part numbers affected: 
 

Littelfuse P/N 

Inner Box Outer Carton / MOQ 

Qty  Qty 

Before After Before After 

HE3621A0500 800pcs 700pcs 4,800pcs 4,900pcs 

HE3621A1200 800pcs 700pcs 4,800pcs 4,900pcs 

HE3621A2400 800pcs 700pcs 3,200pcs 3,500pcs 

HE3621A2410 800pcs 700pcs 3,200pcs 3,500pcs 

 
 
All new orders will be in the new packaging.  As this is a running change, please note it is possible that there 
will be a mix of the two packaging types within one shipment. 
 
 
Best Regards, 
Julius Venckus     Michaela Schnelle 
Global Product Manager – Sensors  Associate Product Manager - Sensors 
Electronics Business Unit   Electronics Business Unit 
Littelfuse Inc.     Littelfuse Inc. 
E-mail: jvenckus@littelfuse.com   E-mail: mschnelle@littelfuse.com 
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